
 The Lyme Nursery 
Invest … in the best!  

Saturday 5th November will be our first ever Open Morning 10—12 noon.  Please share this 

with family/friends, we’d be honoured to showcase our home from home setting.  If you 

recommend a friend who book before December 2022 you’ll receive £50 (T&C apply). 

Our Baby group has spent lots of time enjoying the autumn weather. Wrapped up in their hats, 

and scarves (either walking or being carried) they have explored our gardens. They can’t see over 

the maze but they’ve tried to make their way through! The new water features have also been a 

hit with all groups. They’ve been fascinated watching the water slip and slide it’s way down the 

pipes! Toddlers have been testing their physical development by aiming to climb the big slide all 

alone and running around our huge lawned area. The mud kitchens are also a popular area to play 

and get messy .. and why not, it’s Nursery! Pre-school continue to whizz around the play area on 

the bikes & trikes. We may need to introduce some zebra crossings and lollipop officers! 

Parents Evening Wednesday 2nd November 

7—9pm. Hopefully by now you will have 

received your invitation to join us in our bi

-annual Parents Evening on the above date. 

The atmosphere is always amazing; it’s 

great to have a talk with your child’s Key 

Worker to see how they’re developing at 

Nursery (and to hear how happy they are).  

You may also have a look at the other 

rooms if you’ve not seen them before. 

Don’t forget to book your time slot via 

Famly or direct with the staff. 

Another fortnight has gone by so quickly and we’re here again with another newsletter to 

share with you of what’s been going on in and around the Nursery, plus our forthcoming 

events.  If you ever want to suggest ideas, feedback or comments we could include in or 

improve our newsletters, please feel free to message us!  Mandi 21.10.21 
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Let’s all get practising our smiles for 

Paolo Loraso on Wednesday 2nd Nov. If 

you’re a non-Wednesday customer, 

there’s no need to book, just turn up 

before 11am to get your child’s picture 

taken and remember, siblings are 

welcome.  No obligation to purchase. 

It’s  all going on w/c 31st October! Have 

you got your Halloween costumes ready?  

We’ll be getting our pumpkins carved  

ready for Halloween week. Maybe our 

lovely Hannah will make a beautiful 

pumpkin soup served with delicious  

crusty bread??  Please Hannah?   


